
 
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625 

SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 
In the Matter of Interviews for  NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
Board Vacancy OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 

 
 
To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School  

District No. 625 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 

Section 123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby call a special meeting of the Board of 

Education of Independent School District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, to be 

held and convened on ​Monday, July 27, 2020, commencing at 4:00 P.M.​ via 

telephonic and video conference to conduct interviews of selected applicants for the 

board vacancy, after which the Board of Education will make its selection of the 

applicant to fill the position vacated by Marny Xiong on June 7, 2020.  The Board may 

then act on a Resolution Filling School Board Vacancy by Appointment. 

 

The public may monitor the open portions of the meeting via live stream at 

www.spps.org/boe​. 

 

July 2, 2020 

Jeanelle Foster 
Vice Chair, Board of Education 
Independent School District No. 625  
Saint Paul Public Schools 

http://www.spps.org/boe

